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Southern Wiltshire Neighbourhood Policing Team  -  Alderbury & Laverstock beat local crime reports                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

The list below provides a summary of recent local crimes from 1st to 30th April 2013.  It is not possible to list all the crimes due to confidentially issues (e.g. if the crime was violent or for domestic disputes). Please find below a selection of the 53 incidents reported to Police in our beat this month.

	Alderbury
	06/04 – Drugs – Male stopped by officers, arrested for possession of drugs.

09/04 – Criminal damage – Vehicle window smashed by ball bearing.

	Clarendon
	25/04 – Drugs – Male located in possession of drugs.

	Farley
	No reported incidents

	Firsdown
	No reported incidents

	Ford
	No reported incidents

	Grimsteads
	12/04 – Theft – 40x Roofing tiles stolen from roof.

13/04 – Criminal damage – Heating tank lock damaged, no fuel stolen.

	Landford
	17/04 – Burglary – Carport entered and plant machinery stolen from within.

18/04 – Theft – 8x pots of handwash taken from store.

	Laverstock
	No reported incidents

	Old Sarum
	12/04 – Drugs – Warrant executed at address, person arrested for possession of drugs.

21/04 – Burglary – Shed door forced and fishing equipment stolen.

	Pitton
	No reported incidents

	West Dean
	No reported incidents

	Whiteparish
	02/04 – Theft - 10m of cast iron guttering stolen.

02/04 – Theft – Vehicle battery and diesel stolen from site.

06/04 – Theft – Copper piping and cabling stolen from front garden.

11/04 – Theft – Heating tank forced open and oil stolen.

19/04 – Theft – Carp fishing rods stolen from secure van.

	Winterslow
	No reported incidents


Your Local Neighbourhood Policing Team details

PC 1594 Henry Clissold, PCSO 6288 Stephanie Dutton and PCSO 6326 Rachel Gunn - email southernwiltsnpt@wiltshire.pnn.police.uk or contact us by telephone on the new 101 non-emergency number.









